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Mechanic 
Neshaminy Facilities Department 

 
 
In your nomination, the following were noted: 
 
		

•         You	have	served	the	District	for	29	years	as	a	mechanic	in	the	Facilities	Department; 
•         You	have	displayed	your	vast	experience	and	versatile	skills	on	many	projects	--	from	

construction	projects	to	the	installation	of	underground	drain	lines; 
•         You	are	very	talented	in	all	facets	of	construction; 
•         Your	work	ethic	and	attention	to	detail	are	the	qualities	that	make	you	an	exemplary	

employee;	and 
•         Your	positive	attitude	creates	an	atmosphere	that	is	conducive	to	success. 
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